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One of the highlights of the Alumni-Dinner Dance at
the Gus Genetti Motor Inn on May 28, 1978 will be the
formal installation of the alumni officers for 1978-79.
Pictured above are the incoming officers: Jane Kearney
Owens, Treasurer; James Murphy, President; James
Casey, Vice-President; and Betty Helfrich Searfoss, Sec-
retary.

Murphy expresses his pleasure in serving as president
and pledges his every effort to continue the good work
started by the outgoing officers. He encourages all who
can to attend the monthly meetings and enjoy an even-
ing of friendship. .

Murphy speaks for all the officers when he reminds
the alumni that it is only with their active support and
suggestions that the alumni association can continue to
grow and be successful.

LET THE GOOD
TIMES ROLL

.. . and that they will provided that You are present
at the alumni Dinner-Dance. May 8 is an important date
to alumni and friends since it is the last day reservations
will be accepted . .. and just a reminder to the Sisters of
the |.H.M. who staffed St. Leo’s — we would love to see
you; come as our guests. All you need to do is let your
intentions be known.

Speaking of reservations — if you are a member of an
anniversary class, please list the year of graduation on
your reservation form; if you purchase several tickets,
will you mention any member from an anniversary class?
We have color coded the tickets of our anniversary
classes so that we might “specially’” honor these classes.
Please send your reservations and program copy TO-
DAY.

Letters, We Send Letters

Pictured are some of the alumni who help with mail-
ings throughout the year. Going over the lists are: Betly
Helfrich Searfoss, Mary Alice Sullivan Rowley, Dorothy
Henahan, and Theresa Ross Radovic.

And checking them twice — are: George Radovic,
Rose McFarland Gaughan, Jane Kearney Owens, Mary
Calfagher McDowell, and Bob Cunningham.
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Anniversary Classes

We spotlight, in this issue, the classes of 1958 and 1968,

CLASS OF '58

First row: Betty Butler Missal, Dolores Walters Stover, Kay Young
Gatusky. Second row: Mary Ann Eckert Tayior, Gail Mcintyre O'Neill,
Sister Mary Alice Kane, I.H.M., Elizabeth Williams. Third row: Ann
McGlynn Steiner, Peggy Kerrigan O’'Connell, Gloria Moll Hodorow-
ski, Patricia McCarry Wilkie. Fourth row: jane Ann Barry Lokken,
Mary Celestine Gilroy Connelly, Patricia Lavenburgh Sabatura, Teresa
Beres Breznay. Fifth row: James Clarke, Mike Sura, Tom Marini.
Sixth row: James Wells, (Deceased); James Bonita, Fred Hopersber-
ger, Todd Materna. Seventh row: Joe Zelinka, John Moore, Robert
Gildea, Robert Petroski. Missing from Photo: Sarah Mulhern Thomas.

CLASS OF 68

First row — Nancy Krapcha Kummer, AnneMarie Chopack Hall,
Carol Borowski Cannon, Virginia Conway Crilz, Efaine Temperine
Roche, Molly Gaughan Schiude, Bonita Bromfield, Maureen Sol-
omon, Arfene Chapasko McGovern, Jacquefine Kovalchik McMahon.

Second row — Ann Jefferson, Patricia Yenchek Mentis, BethAnn
tHudock Zaremski, Sharon Gildea Toten, Barbara Gagliardi Kinney,

~"Bonnie Marconi Evans, Marcia Comitz Ferrone, Bonnie Koneski

White, Luciile Koneski White, Carol Mulhern, Kay Kinney.

Third row — James Cocney, James Murphy, Robert Grant, Ray-
mond Molitoris, John Pierce, john Krakowski, James Cefaly, Bernard
Mullen, Michael Carrigan, Manus Mulhern, Kevin Hooper,

fourth row — foseph McDonald, Mark Albosta, Robert Woznock,
Michael O'Boyle, Robert Niemic, Charles White, Michael Vrobel,
Michael Boyle, fohn Hrichison, Thomas Spak, Willlam McFarfand,
Shawn Kinney.

Sister Phyllis, I.H.M. — Sister Gregoria, I.H.M.

CLASS OF 1958

Therese Beres Breznay is employed in the dala processing
department of Lower Bucks Hospital, She resides in Levit-
town with her-husband and daughter.

Patricia McCarry Wilkie is the mother of 3 girls and resides
in Cinnaminson, New Jersey.

Sarah Mulhern Thomas is a housewife and mother of five
living in Massapequa Park, New York. She tells us she has a
family of bicycling enthusiasts.

Joseph Zelinka is an administrative officer with the U. S. Air
Force assigned to the Pentagon. He is married to Mary Alice
Gabla '59 and they are the parents of 2 sons and a daughter.

Patricia Lavenburg Sabatura has four daughters and lives in
Somerset, New Jersey. She is employed part time at St
Peter's Elementary School in New Brunswick,

Anne McGlynn Steiner lives in Forty Fort and has 2 sons and
a daughter.

Thomas Marini lives in Jacksonville, Florida, has five chil-
dren, and'is employed as a computer operator,

Gloria Moll Hodorowski has 3 children and lives in Bridge-
water, New Jersey.

John Moore is personnel director for Jefferson Stores (sub-
sidiary of Montgomery Ward). He is married to Mary Ann
Coyle ‘59 and they have 3 children. They reside in Cooper
City, Florida.,

Sister Mary Alice Kane, IHM, is a member of the Congrega-
tion of the Sisters, Servants of the Immaculate Heart of Mary.
She has been teaching in the Congregation’s elementary
schools and has also been a principal.

Kay Young Gatusky lives in Ashley and is the mother of four
children.

Peggy Kerrigan O'Connell lives in Durham, North Carolina,
has 3 children, and is employed as a secretary for a real
estate company.

Robert Petroski is vice president of engineering with Volon-
teen Structures in Nashville, Tennessee. He has a son and a
daughter.

Robert Gildea is a quality control technician and lives in
Sugar Notch.

{continued an page 4}




